
Committee: Health 

Chair: P. Scott Lipps 

Subject: Ohio House Bill 248: Vaccine Choice & Anti-Discrimination Act 

Dear Mr. Lipps: 

I am a Christian and believe in God.  I only put into my body the healthiest things I can. I believe in 

conventional medicine and homeopathic medicine and combine both to help me be as healthy as 

possible. I believe that taking an experimental drug is risky and I am a very sensitive person to anything 

so I always wait before I take anything new even when fully FDA approved.  I am not an anti vaxxer 

however my body overreacts to most anything even Advil so I have to be very careful.  I did get the 

Covid 19 virus last year and breezed through it (thankfully). According to statistics most people survive 

(thankfully).   

I believe it is my body, my choice. I also believe that anything medical is between my doctor and me. 

Thank you. 

Sharon Madger 

440-781-0375 

 


